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Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Your have been referred to our department since you are receiving medications which may 
affect your hearing level. These include chemotherapy drugs and certain antibiotics.  
 
If you are scheduled to begin treatment, we would like to do a hearing test before you 
begin. Our scheduling department will be trying to get in touch with you. You may also 
contact them directly at 706-733-0188, ext. 2287. We understand that you are seeing other 
providers and may have multiple appointments. Hearing tests for patients receiving your 
type of medication are considered priority. We will make every attempt to accommodate 
your scheduling preferences.  
 
If you have already started treatment, we can monitor your hearing from this point on. We 
also have many other services which may be of benefit to you. Enclosed you will find a 
brochure that will give an overview of our services.  
 
Please feel free to contact our clinic and ask to speak to one of the audiologists if you have 
questions or would like more information.  
 
We will look forward to meeting you and providing your hearing healthcare. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Audiology Department 
 
 
  


